
Fishers Island Water Works Corporation 
161 Oriental Avenue 

P.O. Box E 
Fishers Island, New York  06390 

 
 
       April 27, 2015 
 
 
 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 
Re:  Case 14-W-0322 – Fishers Island Water Works Corporation – Compliance with 

Commission Order issued and effective April 17, 2015 (Ordering 
Clause No. 2). 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
  Enclosed for filing are tariff revisions, effective May 1, 2015, in compliance with 
the requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York: 
 

Fifth Revised Leaf No. 16 
Sixth Revised Leaves Nos. 12 and 15 
Seventh Revised Leaf No. 13 

  
  The Company is also requesting waiver of newspaper publication of the attached 
compliance filing as it will individually notify its customers. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       J. Christopher Finan, President 
       Fishers Island Water Works Corporation 
 
 
Enc. 

Received: 04/27/2015


